
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KING INA’S  

SPORTY NEWS 
Autumn 1 2021 

 
AUTUMN TERM 
SPORTS CLUBS 

 
 

Tuesday 

Club: Year 3/4 Football 

Club: Year 5/6 Netball 

Both at Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

Wednesday 

Club: Cross Country (All 

years) Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

Thursday 

Club: Year 5/6 Football 

Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 
 

Welcome to King Ina’s  

Autumn Sports 

Newsletter 

 
 

It has been fantastic to be able 

to get back to doing lots of sport 

in school & against the other 

schools in our CLP. 

The football/netball leagues 

have been completed, the cross 

country events have started and 

our girls have played in a 

football tournament, not to 

mention the inaugural King Ina 

House Cross Country Event! 

 

Sports Captains 

We are in the process of 

appointing our new Year 6 Sports 

Captains. This role involves 

assisting Mr Smith in leading, 

running, organising, officiating and 

reporting on lunchtime clubs, 

playground activities and house 

matches, including Sports Day. 

They are also responsible for 

organising and tidying the PE 

Stores. As the year progresses, 

year 5 children with potential to 

be a Sports Captain will be 

identified and added to the team. 

 

Oliver’s Sports 

Profile 

 Year:    3  

 

Class:   Kestrels   

 

Club: Millfield 

Swimming Club 

 

What does he 

enjoy about it?: 

“Swimming in an 

Olympic-size pool” 

 

Year 5/6 Netball League 

 Miss Dare’s year 5/6 netball team 

took part in the CLP league at 

Huish Academy. Despite having to 

practise without netball posts 

until our new ones arrive, they 

performed superbly, finishing 3rd 

in the league. 

 

    

Romans Celts Saxons Vikings 

Our House Sports Captains 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country at 

Hambridge 
 

The first cross country of the year 

took place at Hambridge 

School. We had lots of children 

running for the school for the first 

time & they all did amazingly. 

Adam also managed to win the 

Year 5/6 boys’ race! Pictured 

are the Year 3/4 girls’ team after 

their race. 

 

 
 

House Cross Country Event 

   Our first ever house cross country event, won by Saxons House, was held this term and it proved to be a great 

success. The house captains did a marvellous job of leading the younger children around the course and there 

were plenty of smiling faces. The aim is to make it an annual event. 

Year 5/6 Football 

League 
Well done to our year 5/6 

football team who finished in 1st 

place in the CLP Football 

League, which took place over 

three weeks on the Huish Astro. 

 

Girls Football 

Champions 
Our girls’ football team won 

the CLP tournament at Huish, 

winning all their games, & go 

forward to the South Somerset 

Finals. 

 

Poppy’s Sports 

Profile 

  

Year:   5   
 

Class:     Sparrowhawks  
 

Club:   Somerton Football  
 

What does she enjoy about 

it?: “I just like playing 

football with my friends.‘’ 

 

Long Sutton Cross 

Country 

A super effort again at the 

Long Sutton cross country 

with new members joining 

the team and performing 

well. There was a 

particularly strong showing 

from the Year 5/6 girls’ 

team who won their 

event. 

 
 

Community link – 

Somerton RFC 
Our KS1 children have been 
enjoying tag rugby sessions 
with Keiron from Somerton 

Rugby Club. Somerton have a 
growing junior section with 

many current & previous King 
Ina children and they are 

always pleased to see new 
members. 

 
 
 
 

                       


